
From: ed weiser  

Sent: Sunday, July 12, 2020 6:37 PM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 

Subject: Application to Build 11 Story Apartment Building on Bayview near Snively 
Street 

Good Day Mr Stephen Huycke  

My Wife and I own a home and live at 110 Snively in Richmond Hill. Yesterday as I was 
driving home on Bayview I noticed an application sign on Bayview Avenue near the 
corner of Snively Street requesting that an 11 Story Apartment building be built at that 
location. 

As a longtime resident of Richmond Hill   I VERY VERY STRONGLY OPPOSE   the 
building of an 11 Story Apartment building at that location.  

Directly behind that Application Sign are some Very Sensitive Wetlands. These 
wetlands are used by migratory birds every year to rest in and have their babies there 
late in Spring. 

Erecting an 11 Story Apartment Building on that site would completely DESTROY that 
beautiful habitat.  

My property on Snively is 635 ‘ Ft deep. When I applied to build my home on Snively the 
Town of Richmond Hill tried to get me to dedicate the last 450 ‘ ft of my property to the 
Town for “Free”.  

I was told this was for dedicated wetlands. I strongly fought that “Free” dedication.  

Now I see that the Town is considering turning those wetlands into an Apartment 
Building. 

Well Shame on the Town Of Richmond Hill for even considering such an idea. 

Again let me CLEARLY STATE. As a Richmond Hill taxpayer and Snively Street 
Homeowner.  

I VERY VERY STRONGLY OPPOSE the building off an 11 Story Apartment Building on 
Bayview near the corner of Snively Street in Richmond Hill.   

I am also requesting that a letter be sent to my address informing me of any upcoming 
meetings regarding this project. 

My address is as follows: 



Ed Weiser 

110 Snively St 

Richmond Hill 

Ontario 

L4E 3E8 

I Thank You in advance 

Sincerely Yours 

Ed Weiser 


